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   DATE: May 5, 2022 
 
FROM: Michael A. Morrell     AT (OFFICE): Legislative Services 
             Acting Administrative Rules Director 
 
SUBJECT:  Final Proposal 2022-6 DES Standards Applicable to Certain New or Modified Facilities and 
Sources of Hazardous Air Pollutants 
 
TO: File 
 
 Attached are Kim Reeve’s comments on Final Proposal 2022-6 from the Department of 
Environmental Services (Department) regarding the readoption with amendment of Env-A 501.01, Env-A 
502.01, Env-A 503.01, and Env-A 06.01 on standards applicable to certain new or modified facilities and 
sources of hazardous air pollutants.   
 
 There is a note to JLCAR on page 2 which is also relevant on page 4. The note to JLCAR 
explains that the State’s delegation agreement with the Environmental Protection Agency is the reason 
that the updates in this proposal will not impose any new requirements on any sources in New Hampshire. 
The standards being proposed here are already in effect for existing sources. 
 
 

 


